
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 19, 2014 

The November 19, 2014 Curriculum Committee meeting was called to order by Tim Neville, Chair at 

5:10 PM. 

Present:  Tim Neville, Ray Peabody, Stacy Thurston and Anne McKernan 

Absent: None 

Guests:  John Dague, Steve Sargalski, Marilyn Cressotti 

Audiences: None 

 

 

New Business:   

 

Technology Education Course Change Proposals – John Dague 

 

i. Supplant Computer Architectural course 712 with Civil Engineering and Architectural course 792; 

ii. Supplant Computer Drafting Mechanical course 713 with -Intro to Engineering Design course 790; 

iii. Metals Technology course 721, offered at EHS only, should be moved in POS to inactive as the 

new school will not have the space/technology available during renovation and after. The course 

would be supplanted with the Materials Processing course 761 taught at Fermi.  Supplanted 

courses would appear in the addendum as INACTIVE 
 

Carl Perkins Innovation Grant ($36,000-materials and professional training) provided funds for 

training for John Dague on the new CNC laser. John will train Tech Ed department staff. 

 

 

Approval of the Program of Studies Addendum – Steve Sargalski and Marilyn Cressotti 

 

Program of Studies was delayed due to Tech Ed changes. This will be discussed at the next Curriculum 

meeting.  The December 17, 2014 Curriculum meeting will be moved to December 8
th
. 

 

 

Discussion regarding IT and costs to implement curriculum Budget 2014-15 

 

Committee seeks to define needs of IT/Curriculum.  Committee wants the academic presentations made 

to the Town Council and will approach Dr. Schumann. 

 

Curriculum Revisions Proposals 

 

a. Bring summer curriculum writing to December 8
th
 Curriculum meeting. 

b. Budget proposal process was discussed. 

 

Items from the Table – None 

 

Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Anne McKernan 

Chief Academic Officer 



 


